
A special trip to the theatre  
 

 

 

 

 

Two young people from Hill House went on a special trip to the theatre. `The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar Christmas Show` was showing at the Mayflower Studio in Southampton. It was a 

wonderful day starting with a lovely lunch at Nando’s then a walk in the park before heading to 

the theatre 

The show comprised of a number of Eric Carle’s stories and both young people were completely 

immersed in the experience and mesmerised by the wonderful puppets. Their favourite stories 

were `Brown Bear, Brown Bear` and `The Very Hungry Caterpillar`.  The young people talked along 

with the story and also loved applauding the actors 

Both young people enjoyed the experience thoroughly and have requested to see another show 

together in the New Year 

The trip was a great success and a wonderful opportunity for two young people to follow their 

interest in live performances and theatre and to discover new experiences out and about  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


